Town of Brandon

Notice of Vacancy

Due to a resignation, there is a vacancy on the Town of Brandon Select Board. Anyone wishing
to be considered for appointment to the Select Board should send their letter of interest to: Maria
R. Ammatuna, Select Board Chair, 6 Park St., Brandon, VT 05733 by 5:00 p.m. October 31,
2014,



